


English

In English this half term, Year 6 will be learning to write a

non-chronological report whilst learning the model text

‘Werewolves’ through Talk 4 Writing methods. Year 6 will

develop an understanding of the

key features needed in writing a non-chronological report

and they will then innovate on the model text before

’inventing’ and writing their own. The class text we will be

reading this half term is ‘The call of the wild’ by Jack

London.

In class, Year 6 are focusing on weekly Year 6 Statutory

Spellings. Year 6 will be consolidating aspects of previously

learnt grammar this half term before developing further

knowledge. Throughout the term, we will continue to ‘gap-fill’

areas of teaching and learning from previous years. This will

be done through assessment to inform teaching. We will also

be explicitly learning key GPS skills through precision

teaching in the lead up to SATs.

Maths

Maths this half term will include:

● Algebra - substituting and equations

● Decimals - place value and rounding

● Multiplying and dividing decimals by 10, 100 and 1000

● Fraction, decimal and percentage equivalents

● Comparing and ordering fractions, decimals and percentages

● Percentage of amounts

● Area, perimeter and volume

Homework will be set on a Friday and it will be in relation to what we are

doing in class that week.

Can you please ensure that your child is regularly revisiting their times so

that they improve fluidity, increase their quick recall and for them to be

able to solve problems that involve multiplication.

As well as our regular maths lessons, there will be extra maths-skills

practice to ensure gaps are identified and filled.

Additionally, maths boosters will be running on Mondays and Wednesdays

each week with small groups receiving targeted teaching for identified

gaps.


